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Friday, 13th October 2023 
 
 Dear Parent(s),  
 

Remembrance Sunday Service – Stoke Cenotaph 12th November 2023 
 
We would like to invite our school council pupils to represent St Marys Catholic Academy with us at the 
Service of Remembrance at the Cenotaph in Kingsway, Stoke-on-Trent.  
 
The service will commence at 10.40 a.m. on Sunday 12th November 2023.  
 
We ask for all pupils to be at the Cenotaph for 10.30am  
 
Car Parking – Please note that a road closure will be in place on Kingsway from 8.00 a.m. however, 
access to the Kingsway Car Park via Glebe Street junction will be available until 10.15 a.m. only and re-
open as soon as possible after the Service. Please look at alternative parking if this is not suitable.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Statham  
Assistant Principal  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 
I __________________________________ (print name) parent / guardian of  
 
 
________________________________ (child’s name) Year Group: ____________ 

 will be attending the on Remembrance Sunday Service on Sunday 12th November. 

 
Signed: _______________________________________ 
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